

U.S. Census Bureau

Washington, DC 20233-0001 Office of the Director

Dear Resident:

We are reaching out one final time to ask you to complete the Census Household Survey. If you have already responded, thank you. If you have not responded, your response is now past due. Now is the time to complete this short, 10-minute survey.

Please complete the survey TODAY.

Respond now at access.census.gov/chs#

Your User ID is:

+ L Sunto

When prompted, enter your User ID exactly as seen above.

The information from this survey helps the Census Bureau plan for the future and improve other surveys. Your response makes a difference! Thank you for helping us improve the survey experience!

For further assistance, please call 1-800-XXX-XXXX. We are happy to help you.

If you do not respond, we may send a Census Bureau interviewer to your home to collect your answers in person.

Thank you for your prompt response.

Sincerely,

Robert L. Santos

Director